
 

 

WTPS SEPAG Meeting Notice 

 

In light of the recent tragic event involving a family at one of our District 
schools we have made the decision to cancel our meeting on Monday May 
12th. We will hold a planning meeting for the 25-26 school year soon. If you 
would like to help with the programming for future SEPAG meetings or want 
to get more involved in our District’s SEPAG, please reach out to us 
(wtpssepag@gmail.com) and let us know you want to be included. We will 
send out information on when and where the meeting will take place. We 
strive to have representation from all our schools in the district and value all 
parent input.   

 

 

Thank you, 

 

WTPS SEPAG Executive Parent Committee 
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